
DCM Report 05/02/2024 

     Good Evening, Friends, 

I don’t have much to report about in the way of activities this month.  It was rather quiet.   I did not 

reach out to groups about helping with the Summer Assembly, but I will be sure to do so soon. 

     On April 11th I hosted the Legacy of Service: A.A. Service Manual and 12 Concepts Study.  Attendance 

was about 10 people.  I would encourage any new GSRs to attend and learn more about our Service 

Structure and Concepts. 

     I would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that at our next business meeting we will 

have Erik L. out to give his report back from the General Service Conference.  We will be skipping 

Committee Reports in order to accommodate this time.  The Committee Chairs should still email their 

reports to Ryan, our secretary, so that they may be available in the minutes. 

      

Thank you, 

Dan P 

dcm@aa-nia-dist11.org 

djpiepl93@gmail.com 

224-605-1673 
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